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 We are in need of volunteer parishioners to assist the Re-opening Team with our weekday and Sunday 
Mass, and also Sacramental celebrations. Without the help of our volunteers we cannot continue to 
welcome our parishioners back to church. Please help us!  
  

You can sign up by sending an E-mail to dsavior@aol.com or leaving a message at 708.456.9000. We 
will then contact you about training. 
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All Souls Day 

In Loving Memory of Family and Friends 
 

The souls of the just are in the hand of God, and no torment shall touch them. 

They seemed, in the view of the foolish to be dead; and their passing away was thought an 

affliction and their going forth from us, utter destruction. But they are in peace. 

                                                            Wisdom 3: 1-3 
 

DECEASED MEMBERS OF DIVINE SAVIOR PARISH 

NOVEMBER, 2019 — OCTOBER, 2020 
 

Bereavement Ministry invites ... 

 

all who wish to honor the memory of a loved one to place a picture or a memorial card on 

the table in the back of church. They will then be placed at our Memorial Shrine, to be 

included in our display honoring the lives of those we have loved dearly in this life.  

Anita Aiello 
Rosaria Anzalone 
Marianna Attardo 
Rita Bellinaso 
Angela Carbonara 
Frank Ciechelski 
Giovanna DeLiso 
Domenica Geraci 

John R. Geraci 
Iva Giambastiani 
Leokadia Golonka 
Curtis Hannah 
Anna Hartzell 
Sylvia Johnnic 
Edward Kelly 
Edward Majszak 

Carlos Ong 
Lawrence Porada 
Arthur Prieto 
Timothy Romanoski 
Carl Snyder 
Antonio Taurina 
Joe Tellado 
Donata Trentadue 

Thank you for Sharing the Warmth with those in need. 
 

Once again the Divine Savior community has shown how caring they are 

for people in need by parting with excessive clothing. Twenty three bags 

of coats, sweaters, scarves, hats, and other warm weather clothing. were 

filled. Under the present circumstances, many people are in need of warm 

clothing for the winter.  
 

Thank you for your generosity. The Salvation Army will be most grateful.  

SHARE THE WARMTH! 



A Prayer for the Election 
James Martin, S.J. October 6, 2020 
 

Loving God, I ask you to guide me during this important election season:  
Help me to understand the Gospels, in which Jesus Christ reveals his path of love, mercy, 
and compassion, especially toward those who are poor, sick, or struggling in any way. 
Instruct me on what the church teaches on the important issues of our day: abortion, racism, migration, war and 
peace, health care, the death penalty, economic justice, care for the environment, and on all those questions that 
I must ponder with your help. Enable me to form my conscience so that I may vote wisely.  
 

Loving God, I ask you to help me to live peacefully with others:  
Allow me to be open to the opinions of others with whom I disagree. Fill me with a spirit of charity toward those 
who may oppose me. Give me patience in times of struggle. 
 

Loving God, I ask you to help me stand with those who are marginalized or persecuted:  
Increase my courage so that I can stand up in times of danger. Create in me a new heart that I might be brave in 
times of turmoil. Make me someone who is ready to care for, advocate for, and suffer with those on the margins.  
 

Loving God, I ask you to aid our civic leaders: 
Grant them good health and a spirit of wisdom. Open to them paths of reconciliation. Teach them your ways of 
love, mercy, and compassion.  
 

Loving God, I ask you to bless our nation: 
Crown it with your compassion. Support it with your care. And nurture it with your love.  
 

Amen. 
 

Reprinted with permission from America Press, Inc., 2020. www.americamagazine.org  
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Caravan continues to deliver food to St. Eulalia/Sacred Heart 
 

The rain and wind held off until 6:30 pm on Tuesday, October 20 -- just as the weekly St. Eulalia Quinn Center food 
pantry finished up for the day. One hundred fourteen families, representing 420 people, received groceries that day. 
The need has not been abated. 
 

Did you ever wonder what it looks like in a food pantry's preparation area? Each Sunday our Divine Savior caravan 
team brings groceries and fills bags for the next Tuesday. They make sure there are enough bags for anticipated need -
- and then make more. Some will be used during the week for homebound delivery or unplanned needs; others will be 
used the following week. The pictures here show what's left after all the bags are filled. The 
Quinn Center staff and our teams check the remaining inventory to be sure shoppers can 
target the items most needed to round out the supply for next week. 
 

Thank you to all of you who donate money or food products -- and a special thanks to all the 
devoted caravan team. You are most sincerely appreciated! 

https://www.americamagazine.org/voices/james-martin-sj
http://www.americamagazine.org/
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As the month of November and Thanksgiving approaches, we often reflect with gratitude on our blessings and good 
fortune. While we reflect on all we have to be thankful for, let’s also remember that many of our neighbors are feeling 
the pain of need more than ever this year. This is a good time for us all to think about those who are less fortunate 
and consider how we can help. 
 

We’d like to give you just that – a concrete way that you can directly help those in need! There is such a great need for 
food donations all year long but during the season of Thanksgiving, many food pantries see an incredible rise in need. 
 

In 2019, St. Eulalia passed out Thanksgiving Food Boxes to OVER 700 FAMILIES. Yes, you read that correctly…700! 
We’re asking for your help as we strive to fulfill what we know will be another major year of need for them, especially 
with the current pandemic. 
 

These families are dependent on the generosity of volunteers and donors like you. We challenge you to fill a box of 
food during the month of November using this calendar of suggested items. Most of these items are things you 
probably already have in your pantry at home! The items you see in the picture posted here fulfill this list and were all 
purchased at Aldi for about $30! 
 

There are so many ways to participate and make a difference! Have 
kids at home? This is the perfect opportunity to get them involved and 
help them learn more about the importance of giving back! Here are 
just a few ways you can fulfill this challenge: 
 

1. Grab an empty box or container and add the items on the list each 
day (let us know if you need a box – we’re happy to drop one off to 
you - we have lots!) 

 

2. Shop for the items all at once, put them in the box and you’re done! 
 

3. Overwhelmed with work, school, kids, and/or just this 2020 life in 
general?! Just send $30 and we will shop/fill a box in your name! 

 

4. From out of town but still want to help make an impact? Send $30 
and we will shop/fill a box in your name! 

 

Think about that number from last year one more time….700 boxes?! 
Please consider joining us in the effort to make Thanksgiving an 
enjoyable meal for so many others in need. Your 1 box DOES make a 
difference! We have tons of boxes to pass out so please let us know if 
you’d like one (or more)! 
 

Monetary donations can be sent to Kacie723@yahoo.com via 
QuickPay or Kacie Bratko via Venmo. If neither of those options works 
for you, just message me and we can work it out! If you are filling your 
own box, please message me when it is complete and we can arrange 
to pick up/drop off. 
 

And please feel free to spread the word and share this event with 
others! 

Each day add the items listed to a box (or do 
it all at once!) – whatever works best for 
you, your family and your schedule! 
 

November 1 – Peanut Butter & Jelly (plastic) 
November 2 – Fruit (canned of plastic cups) 
November 3 – Tomatoes (canned) 
November 4 – Tuna (canned or packets) 
November 5 – Applesauce (plastic jar or cups) 
November 6 – Cranberry sauce (canned) 
November 7 – Sweet potatoes/yams (canned) 
November 8 – Beans (canned) 
November 9 – Soup (cream of chicken/

mushroom or broth) 
November 10 – Green beans (2 cans) 
November 11 – Corn or carrots (2 cans of 

same vegetable) 
November 12 – Pasta (box/package) & pasta 

sauce (plastic/can) 
November 13 – Potatoes (boxed) & gravy 

(can, box or packet) 
November 14 – Macaroni and cheese 
November 15 – Rice (package or box) 
November 16 – Dessert box mix (brownies or 

cake & frosting) 
November 17 – Stuffing Mix (boxed) 
November 18 – French-fried onions 
November 19 – Brown sugar & marshmallows 
November 20 – Cereal (box) OR pancake mix 

& syrup 

mailto:Kacie723@yahoo.com


Please remember Lillian Baureis, Maria Bordignon, 

John Bovard, Peggy A. Carolan, Marilee Cass, Joe & 

Annie Rose Cernick, Biagio Cirrincione, Marge 

Clemens, Al Corrado, Dawn Crimmins, Josephine 

Davi, Rosemary DiBiase, MaryAnn Entrup, 

Geraldine Fergus, Amalia Gaglianese, John 

Gaydos, MaryAnn Gaydos, Lucille Gibula, Lucille 

Gutowski, Rosemary Hauck, Gina Hess, Renee 

Holm, Richard Humanski, Virgil Kolb, Jackie 

Kukielka, Gloria Lesniak, Erica Lursky, Maria 

Makos, Mickey Margelewski, Rafela Marchese, 

Mary Ann Maro, Rosalie McAteer, Berniece 

Michna, Ernest Morris, William Murray, Nancy 

Nickele, Zita Ong, Edward Pasdiora, James 

Pastorino, Mary Ann Romito, Lillian Ross, Caterina 

Savarino, Alicia Schmitz, Matt Schoenbach, Maria 

Scimeca, Dominic Senese, Mickey Stefanski, Steve 

Strzelecki, Rosemary Wegner, and all parishioners, 

family members, and friends in your prayers. 
 

Please pray as well for Jerry Bruss, Walter Szalla, 

and all who have died. May they now rest in 

eternal peace. 
 

————————————--——–———–—-—— 

Remember Divine Savior in your will! 
 

Giving a legacy to your church is an expression of 

your gratitude and thanksgiving towards God for 

all that you have been given and enjoyed during 

your life. It is also a means of ensuring that your 

past can become part of the future of your 

church’s life, through mission and ministry to all 

God’s people.  
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October 24/25 
 

Envelopes:    $ 4,221.00 
GiveCentral:   $ 1,107.00 
Total:       $ 5,328.00 

Weekly Offerings 

We are grateful for all who continue to faithfully support 
our parish each week during these challenging times. 

Reservations for all Masses are required and can 
be made at www.divinesaviornorridge.org.  
Click on the Sign-Up Genius logo. 
 

For more information and updates please go to 
www.divinesaviornorridge.org. 

In Our Thoughts & Prayers 

Special Collection Next Weekend—November 7th/8th 

 



Mass Intentions 
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Readings for the Week 

Monday:    Wisdom 3:1-9; Romans 5:5-11 

         John 6:37-40 
 

Tuesday:    Philippians 2:5-11 

         Luke 14:15-24 
 

Wednesday:  Philippians 2:12-18 

         Luke 14:25-33 
 

Thursday:   Philippians 3:3-8a 

         Luke 15:1-10 
 

Friday:     Philippians 3:17—4:1 

         Luke 16:1-8 
 

Saturday:    Philippians 4:10-19 

         Luke 16:9-15 
 

Sunday:     32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

         Wisdom 6:12-16 

         1 Thessalonians 4:13-18 

         Matthew 25:1-13 

Monday, November 2, 2020 

   Roy & Leona Grizzi 

   Edward & Victoria Wnek 
 

Tuesday, November 3, 2020 

7:30 AM  Sylvia Johnnic 
 

Wednesday, November 4, 2020 

   Divine Savior Parishioners 
 

Thursday, November 5, 2020 

7:30 AM  Divine Savior Parishioners 
 

Friday, November 6, 2020 

   Divine Savior Parishioners 
 

Saturday, November 7, 2020 

   Vigil: 32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

4:00 PM  Maria Rose Concialdi 

   Linda Dudek 

   Domenica Geraci 

   Peter Hartmann 

   Joan Herrmann 

   Adele Pastorino 

   For the Protection of Life and Religious Freedom 

    

Sunday,  November 8, 2020 

   32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

9:00 AM  Antonio DiBrita 

   Betty Glomski 

   Curtis Hannah 

   Angelo Nickele 

   Frances Nimietz 

   Leonard Stancy 

All Mass intentions are remembered by Fr. LoBianco, Fr. 
Beath, Fr. Blazek, and Fr. Madigan during their private 
Masses and private prayer. We ask that you add these 
intentions to your prayers also. 

Bulletin Advertisers 
 

Did you know that our bulletin is completely subsidized 

by our advertisers? Please be sure to thank them by 

utilizing their products or services.  
 

If you would like to advertise or know someone who is 

interested, please contact J.S. Paluch Company at 1-800

-566-6170.  

  

Presider 
 

Lector 
Eucharistic 

Minister  

4:00 PM Fr. Madigan C. Giacalone O. Giacalone 

9:00 AM Fr. Beath M. Bratko J. Fornek 

Liturgical Ministry Schedule for  
November 7/8 



 

WEEKEND LITURGIES 
Saturday:  4:00 PM        Sunday:  9:00 AM 

 

WEEKDAY LITURGIES 
Tuesday & Thursday:  7:30 AM 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Every Saturday:  3:15 - 3:45 PM. Please call the rectory. 

 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
One Sunday a Month. Please call the rectory. 

 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 
Please call the rectory. 

Pastoral Staff 
 

Pastor                Rev. Richard J. LoBianco 
Associate Pastor          Rev. James D. Beath 
Associate Pastor          Rev. James F. Blazek 
 

Director of Faith Formation/Business Manager        
                   Ms. Mary E. Coban 
 

Assisting Priests 
Rev. William Holbrook      Rev. Michael Madigan    
 

Music Director           Mrs. Mary Herman  
 

Coordinator of Adult Formation  Mr. Frank Lizak 
 

7740 W. Montrose Avenue  Norridge, IL  60706  
(708) 456-9000             Fax: (708) 456-7838 

E-mail: dsavior@aol.com 
Website: www.divinesaviornorridge.org 

Mission Statement of The Catholic Community of Divine Savior 
 

We are a faith community that seeks the fullest relationship with Jesus, by our communion with each other, through 
the Eucharist, Sacraments, Prayer, and Service. 
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 Smartphone users stay connected with us:  
             Divine Savior           Facebook 

This Week 

 

Register for Mass  
at divinesaviornorridge.org 

or call 708.456.9000  
  

Divine Savior Sunday Mass can be viewed at  
www.divinesaviornorridge.org. Click on Sunday Mass  

or follow us and view on our Facebook page 
  

Holy Name Cathedral Mass 
Saturday at 4:00 PM 

radiotv.archchicago.org/television/broadcast-masses 
Every Sunday at 9:30 AM on ABC7 

  

Mercy Home Mass 
Every Sunday at 9:30 AM on WGN Chicago or  

mercyhome.org/sunday-mass 
  

Daily Mass at 10:00 AM from St. James Chapel 
https://radiotv.archchicago.org/television/broadcast-

masses  
  

https://radiotv.archchicago.org/television/broadcast-masses
https://radiotv.archchicago.org/television/broadcast-masses
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